
From: Doug Koehler
To: Mary Ackerman
Subject: FW: 132 LaSalle Street.
Date: Monday, June 7, 2021 1:27:11 PM

For BZA files.
 
Thank you,
Doug
 

From: Ald Eric Payne <AldDist2@waukesha-wi.gov> 
Sent: Sunday, June 6, 2021 8:46 AM
To: Doug Koehler <DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: 132 LaSalle Street.
 
Hi Doug I would just like to show my support for the 6 foot fencing at 132 LaSalle Street. I am unable
to attend the meeting. But I have viewed the property and talk to the resident and have no problem
with The request. Please share my comments with the committee. Thank you alderman Eric Payne 
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